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June 20, 2023         By E-Mail 
 
Attorney General Brenna Bird 
c/o Noah Goerlitz, Assistant Attorney General 
Office of the Attorney General of Iowa 
1305 E. Walnut St. 
Des Moines, Iowa  50319 
Noah.Goerlitz@ag.iowa.gov 

 
Re: State of Iowa Claims against GlaxoSmithKline regarding Flonase 

 
Dear General Bird and Mr. Goerlitz, 

 
I am pleased to report that funds in the amount of $1,095,994.68 have just been 

received pursuant to the settlement agreement dated May 12, 2023, between the State of 
Iowa and GlaxoSmithKline (“GSK”) related to the State’s potential claims for state 
governmental purchases and/or reimbursements for the pharmaceutical drug Flonase. 
Pursuant to our contract of representation, we will retain 20% ($219,198.93) as our fee and 
remit 80% ($876,795.75) to your office. These funds will be sent via wire transfer, as per the 
instructions provided by your office. 

 
It is a great pleasure to bring this matter to a close for the State of Iowa, and we 

appreciate the confidence you have in our ability to successfully represent the State. Should 
you have any follow up questions or concerns, please contact me at your convenience. 

 
 

Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
John Alden Meade 


